January 25, 2023

Some upcoming dates...

0 There is a NI Day on Friday, January 27th ~ no school for students.

0 Just a reminder that if the temperature is -15 or below, we will have inside Ny
days. We always take into account the wind chill factor and make our assess- Z
ments just prior to being outside. There are some cold, but beautiful blue sky
days that kids still want to go outside, so if they are bundled up we do let
them go out, bringing them in when they are cold. Please make sure you are
sending appropriate clothing for all weather conditions as in an emergency situa-
tion, we would have to leave the school and walk to the Bethel Church.

0 Kindergarten Registration will begin on Monday, January 30th and run until Fri-
day, March 10th. Please make sure you have your child's Birth Certificate, Care
Card and two documents of physical address (ie: utility bill, driver's license).
Children must be turning the age of 5 by December 31, 2023.

0 If parents could please try to remember to pack a spoon or fork with their
child's lunch it would be greatly appreciated.

0 Please keep a look out for children and parents that are walking in and out of
the parent parking lot. Also a reminder, please DO NOT drop your child off in
the staff parking lot.

0 Please remember that the school zone speed limit is in effect from 8:00 am to
5:00 pm on school days. Please slow down when driving students to and from the
school and when travelling past the school during the day.

0 Our Lost & Found is growing once again ~ if you are in the school, please take a
look and see if anything belongs to your child.

0 6rade 5, 6 & 7's will be downhill skiing on Monday, January 30th, Thursday, Feb-
ruary 2nd & Friday, February 3rd.

0 Come to school with a letter on your shirt for Scrabble Day on Tuesday, January
31st!

0 Grade 2, 3 & 4's will be swimming on the following dates: February 14, 16, 21,
23,28, March 2,7,9, 14 & 16. Permission forms were sent home yesterday.

0 Please take note that Buffet Lunch or Pizza Day will still go on as planned if bus-
es aren't running due to weather. Money will not be refunded as this would be-
come a record keeping headache.

0 The school is looking for individuals that would be interested in being a Noon
Hour Supervisor. Reach out to the office at 250-747-2142 for more infor-
mation.

Have a Great Evening :)




